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The Blue Book Revision Committee is on track to submit the document for approval at the Spring 2019 

Conference in Louisville.  The document should be up on the Trustee Website in March.  

The Committee continues to meet 3-4 times per month to fine tune the document for grammar, 

punctuation and small content changes.  It is exciting to know that we are very near to the completion 

of our mission.  

Members of the committee are planning to attend the Louisville Conference and to meet with 

interested Trustees prior to the BOT meeting. We are working with the Louisville Chair to secure a place 

to meet on the Wednesday prior to the start of the BOT meeting.  

We are very happy with the collaborative nature of the work and have spent untold hours in discussion 

and decision by consensus.  The diversity among the members of the committee has resulted in a rich 

and vibrant work.  

Respectfully, 

The Blue Book Revision Committee 

 


